
 
 
 
4th December 2007 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We will be holding our Christmas Concert next week (11th & 12th December). There will be 
three shows – on Tuesday afternoon at 1 p.m. and Tuesday and Wednesday evenings at 7:30 
p.m.. Because space is very limited, we are allocating three tickets to each family which must 
be purchased by this Friday (7th). Any remaining tickets will be sold on a first come first 
served basis from next Monday morning (10th December). 
 
Tickets will be available from the office only between 9:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. each morning 
(starting tomorrow Wednesday) and between 1:30 p.m. and 2:30 p.m. each afternoon. This is 
the best way to buy tickets because you can express a preference for which performance you 
wish to attend (subject to availability). 
 
If you cannot call in person for tickets then we will only accept the form below completed 
and in an envelope with the exact amount required. Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
_________________________ 
 
Principal 
 
 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

 
Name of Family _______________________________ 
 
Number of Adult Tickets (€5) Required  _______ 
Number of Student Tickets (€3) Required  _______ 
Total Number of Tickets Required (Maximum 3) _______ 
 
Please tick one box only: 
Any performance (3 guaranteed tickets)  
or 
Chosen Performance      
(not guaranteed – please state preference)    
    
    
 
 
Exact Amount Enclosed          €  _______ 


